
             CRUDEN BAY FOLK CLUB MEETING MINUTES 

Location: Killie    Date & Time:  Thursday 21st November 2013 7:30 p.m. 

1. Attendees:  ,  Brian McAulay, Dave Cherry , Dave Dixon , Jim Ferguson, Gordon McKay 

 

        Brian welcomed all to the meeting and began the Agenda 

 

2. Apologies for absence  Angelika Eberhard, Tansy Grahame, Tanya Mehrer, Kenny 

McKenzie, Angus McCurrach,  Liz Oats, Scott Thomson   

  

   2. Minutes   The minutes from the October meeting were read and accepted by all 

 

   3. Matters arising from previous minutes     

      Press Release regarding the Folk Club: Dave has completed the article and will E-Mail   

it out to the rest of the committee for perusal.  Carried Over to November meeting Action 

…Dave Dixon 

    

  

       4, New Business 

 

4.1 Review of October Folk Night:   A great Halloween night with a variety of 

performers. The Open Mike session took up the allotted time and a fine wee session 

was held afterwards. Special mention of the witches performance and Davy’s Green 

lady – both first class. 

 Gordon and Brian will discuss this with Lucy and Martin to ascertain their point of 

view on this then we can go forward from there.  (Outstanding) 



 Another idea put forward was to have the committee meeting on the second Friday of 

the month at 7:30 followed by a group session in the lounge starting again at 9:00 this 

to be discussed. (Outstanding) 

 

4.2 Treasurer’s Report: The raffle sales for the October Folk night produced 

£97.00, there was £43.98 of expenses and £1,358.32 was carried forward (October  

£1,305.30) and with quite a few prizes now in stock there would not be a requirement 

to replenish them for a couple of months.  

 

 

4.3  November Folk Night:    The theme is International.. The raffle will be sold in 

the bar by Brian and Dave Cherry with Gordon carrying out the draw as he does so 

well. 

 

       4.4   CBFC Promotion and Publicity:  

       Folk Club Mugs: Carried over to the December meeting  

 

 6.0  A.O.C.B. 

Two enquiries from the Football club – firstly can we run a Burns theme night for them 

on 25th January. They particularly wanted Tam O’ Shenter, but Gordon definitely 

cannot make it. They possibly want to do something on 28th December in the village hall 

as well. We await a formal request.     

 

7.0  Date of next Meeting and Close: Brian closed the meeting thanking everyone 

for attending and agreed a next meeting date to be decided. 

                

                                      Brian McAulay   (CBFC Stand-in Secretary)                     


